

January 20, 2022, 6:30 pm

VFW Hall, 3332 North Grand Ave, Gainesville, TX



Elm Fork Beekeepers Association

Officers in Attendance			Other Board Members in Attendance		
٧	President	Jan Hodson		Communications	Gavin Hutchins
٧	V. President	Stan Brandon			
٧	Treasurer	Julie Haza	٧	Education Director	Byron Compton
	Secretary	Connie Hutchins		Webmaster	Stacy Branam
٧	Director at Large	Tim Branam			

Meeting called to order at 6:30 pm at the VFW.

Welcome/Officers Reports:

President: Jan Hodson

- Save the date for TBA Summer Clinic, held in Conroe, TX on June 25th
- Our new Scholarship winner is:
 - Owen Bloomer, age 15
 - o Son of Jeremy and Lauren Bloomer
 - Sadler, TX
 - o Owen is home schooled
 - He likes archery and is in the NASP program
 - o He is interested in mycology and growing mushrooms at home.
 - He attends a co-op for homeschoolers every Wednesday.
- We have a new meeting format resulting in shorter meetings with time at the end for questions.
- This means tips and blooming plant information is being sent via email in the announcements.

Vice President: Stan Brandon

Presentation will be by Jan on the Cross-Timbers eco-system

Secretary: Connie Hutchins

• Connie was not in attendance, however, November minutes were approved.

Treasurer: Julie Haza

Total Money: \$6250.39Current Members: 54

Communications: Gavin Hutchins

Not in Attendance

Education Director: Byron Compton

• Last chance to sign up for Bee classes.

Webmaster: Stacy Branam

• If you are a new member, go to the member only section and create password. You will be verified as a member and then approved. The process takes a few days.

Director at Large: Tim Branam

• Tim has application for mentors available.

Speaker and topic

• Jan Hodson: Cross-Timbers Eco System.

Business

• Next Board meeting is Feb 3, 6:30 via Zoom. All are welcome to attend and please contact Jan if you wish to do so.

• Next general meeting is February 17th at 6:30, VFW

Meeting Adjourned: 8:03